










 

 

June 22-24, 2019 
 
Greetings! 
 
On behalf of the City of Indianapolis, it is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2019 U.S. 
High School Bowling National Championship hosted at Expo Bowl.   
 
A USBC Certified Tournament, the U.S. High School Bowling Foundation showcases 
excellence in bowling from high school students across the country and promotes the 
importance and growth of high school bowling across the United States.    
 
I am honored that you chose Indianapolis to host your fourth tournament. Whether you 
are visiting for the first time or returning after some time away, I hope you have time 
between events to enjoy the wonderful attractions Indianapolis has to offer. The 
Indianapolis Zoo and White River Gardens, the Eiteljorg Museum of American Indians 
and Western Art, the Indianapolis Museum of Art and Newfields grounds, and the 
Massachusetts Avenue District eateries are all enjoyable ways to experience our city’s art 

and culture.  
 
We’re excited you’re here, as sporting events are a year-round passion in Indy, 
intertwined with the spirit of warmly welcoming all and demonstrating trademark 
Hoosier Hospitality. 
 
I wish you all the best for a successful tournament. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Joseph H. Hogsett 
Mayor 
City of Indianapolis 



       

From the office of the Mayor 
   Mark T. Kupsky 
 

     10025  Bunkum Road  �   Fairview Heights, Illinois  62208  �   Phone: (618) 489-2000  �   www.cofh.org 

 

 

May 21, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Michael Nyitray, President 

c/o U.S. High School Bowling Foundation 

6687 NW l101h Way 

Parkland, FL 33076 

 

 

Dear Mr. Nyitray, 

 

The City of Fairview Heights is proud and honored to host the U.S. High School Bowling 

National Championship June 23-25, 2018. 

 

We support activities surrounding high school bowling and applaud the opportunity for     

high school children to participate in this sport.  Fairview Heights is looking forward to       

the bowlers and their families from all around the country coming to St. Clair Bowl.  The  

City is delighted to promote the importance and growth of high school bowling across the 

United States. 

 

I am truly honored to open the ceremonies at the Championship Event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mark T. Kupsky 

Mayor 

 

 










